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Cell Phone Policy Overview
As part of our ongoing efforts to provide a positive and focused learning environment, we would like to take a moment to communicate our school’s policy regarding the use of cell phones and other personal electronic devices.
At John Williams, we recognize the importance of technology in our students' lives, both for educational and personal reasons. However, to minimize distractions and ensure that our students are fully engaged in the learning process, we have implemented the following guidelines in alignment with State Policy regarding cell phone use during school hours:
· If students at the elementary school level bring devices to school, the devices must be silenced and turned over to the appropriate or designated school personnel. 


